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COVID-19 Conduct Policy 
All individuals over age two and able to medically tolerate a mask/face covering are 

required to wear a mask that covers their noses and mouths while in the Fox River 

Grove Memorial Library. Reasonable accommodations such as Parking Lot Pick Up 

service and online resources are available to those who are medically prevented from 

or decline to wear a face covering. All individuals are required to maintain a six-foot 

distance from others when practical. Those refusing to wear a face covering and/or 

maintain a six-foot distance when practical will be required to leave the library as 

outlined in the Library’s Patron Conduct Policy. Individuals must provide their own 

masks. 

When the Illinois Department of Public Health declares that the state has reached 

Phase 5 of the “Restore Illinois” plan this policy will be lifted automatically. The policy 

will be reinstated should the Illinois Department of Public Health determine that the 

state must return to any phase lower than Phase 5 of the “Restore Illinois” plan. 

https://coronavirus.illinois.gov/s/restore-illinois-phase-5

